
I amChristina Eastman from Scio.

This is an additional photo documenting the flooding at the JS Ranch site on

March 13, 2023 to complement other photos I submitted in support of SB 85

on 3/13/23.

This driveway is the Easement Road the owner/operator plans to use for

access to the industrial chicken facility. It is 2/3 underwater. Its historical

intent was seasonal farming only!


